Michael Doran

From: Tammy Ward

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Michael Doran; Sheila Bennett

Cc: GIS

Subject: RE: SE Erwin E911

Mr. Doran,

The address for the proposed tower will be:

99 Walter Dr
Erwin, NC 28339

Can you provide us with the Carrier information?

Thanks,
Tammy

Tammy Ward

GIS/E-911 Technician

Harnett County GIS/E-911 Addressing
(910) 814-6372

From: Michael Doran <michael@maguiredevcorp.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 12:45 PM

To: Sheila Bennett <sbennett@harnett.org>

Cc: GIS <GIS@harnett.org>

Subject: FW: SE Erwin E911

Ms. Benett
Please find attached the survey of the location of the U S Cellular telecommunications site. Please let me know if you
require any additional information

Michael Doran

Maguire Development Corp.
Mobile (217) 622-1377

Fax (217) 726-0035



